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Dear Sir/Madam

Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility Order 2024
Schedule of corrections to the Order requested by Medworth CHP Limited

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Schedule of Corrections to the
Development Consent Order requested by Medworth CHP Limited. Norfolk County Council
as County Planning Authority (CPA) has the following comments:

Preamble, footnote (b) (on page 4)
The CPA has no comments to make on the proposed change.

Article 2(1)

The CPA has no comments to make on the proposed change — Work No.1 relates to
development within Cambridgeshire County.

Article 17- 1
The CPA has no comments to make on the proposed changes. New Bridge Lane referred
to in the Commentary is within Cambridgeshire County.

Article 20(6) — 43(2)
The CPA has no comments to make on the proposed corrections.

Schedule 1

The CPA notes that the proposed changes to Schedule 1 do not relate to the development
proposed in the County of Norfolk but to the Work No.s in Cambridgeshire and therefore
we defer this to Cambridgeshire County Council to comment upon.
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Schedule 2

The CPA would advise against the proposed changes to add the words “if applicable”. This
is on the basis the term is considered too vague and would be for the applicant to both
interpret and regulate, and is therefore not considered enforceable.

Furthermore, whilst works may be underground, impacts may still arise from the
underground Grid Connection cable within Norfolk that the CPA may wish to assess
through the Development Consent Order Discharge Requirement process.

Schedule 9
The CPA has no comments to make on the proposed changes.

Schedule 12

The CPA advise against the proposed changes to replace “relevant planning authority”
with “relevant authority”. This is to ensure the relevant CPA can continue to have oversight
of the Development Consent Order Discharge Requirement process.

Schedule 13
The CPA has no comments to make on the proposed changes.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the case officer, Ralph Cox, on
01603 223318.

Yours sincerel

Ick Johnson
Head of Planning





